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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

Providence has been spending millions on strike nurses from other states when they 

could have easily negotiated a fair contract months ago with loyal, long term nurses 

from the local community. It should be made public and transparent how much they 

are spending. Please pass HB2792 so that the public can see how truly unnecessary 

this is. 

 

-Carol Adams RN 


